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We cannot be going backwards in serving the public. Mail in voting has worked for us 

and many other states for years and has made it so Oregonians are heard. Taking 

away access to voting is unacceptable and wildly malicious to the public who work, 

have disabilities, and are trapped in areas where it is not possible to reach voting 

location because they have been closed this past year and/or require transportation 

some Oregonians cannot afford. As a state that has understaffed and inaccessible in 

person voting and a population that is spread out and underserved, especially in our 

rural counties, removing Oregonian access to their elections and right to vote and run 

their own state is unacceptable. 


